Office of Board of Selectmen

143 Main Street, P.O. Box 310, Belmont, New IHampshire 03220-0310
Telephone: (603) 267-8300 Fax: (603) 267-8327

P E

RECEIJED |

July 20, 2022 AUG - 1 2022 ,'

HEALTH & HURAN SERVICES J

Cco ,
Office of the Commissioner ! MMISSIONER'S OFFICE

NI Department of Health & IHuman Services
129 Pleasant Street
Concord, NH 03301

RE: Town of Belmont Annual Report on Opioid Abatement Trust Funding

Dear Commissioner Shibinette,

In accordance with RSA 126-A:84.1V., | am pleased to submit this annual report regarding the

Town of Belmont Opioid Litigation Settlement distribution of § 4,277.38. received on June 17,
2022.

These funds were deposited into an Opioid Litigation Settlement Revenue Fund, as designated
by the Board of Selectmen on July 11, 2022. As of this date no funds have been expended. In the
near future, the Town of Belmont will be reviewing the community needs and developing a fair
and transparent process for how best to spend the funds.

If you have any questions please contact Town Administrator Alicia Jipson at
603-267-8300 x 124.

Sincerely,

@&C@é 7204

Alicia Jipson
Town Administrator




Oftice of Board of Selectmen

143 Main Strect, P.O. Box 310, Belmont, New Hampshire 03220-0310
Telephone: (603) 267-8300 Fax: (603) 267-8327

RECEIVED

AUG - 1 2022

HEALTH & HUMAN SERVICES
COMMISSIONER'S OFFICE

Tuly 28,2022

Oflice of the Commissioner

NH Department ol Health & Human Services
129 Pleasant Street

Concord, NH 03301

RE: Town of Belmont Annual Report on Opioid Abatement Trust Funding

Dear Commissioner Shibinelte,

In accordance with RSA 126-A:84.1V,, | am pleased to submit this annual report regarding the
Town of Belmont Opioid Litigation Settlement distribution of $414.36. received on June 9.
2021.

These funds were deposited into an Opioid Litigation Settlement Revenue Fund, as designated
by the Board of Selectmen. As of this date no funds have been expended. In the near future, the
Town of Belmont will be reviewing the community needs and developing a fair and transparent

process for how best to spend the funds.

If you have any questions please contact Town Administrator Alicia Jipson at
603-267-8300 x 124.

Sincerely,

(e fpion

Alicia Jipson
Town Administrator




Office of Board of Selectmen

143 Main Street, P.O. Box 310, Belmont, New Hampshire 03220-0310
Telephone: (603) 267-8300 Fax: (603) 267-8327

April 18,2024

RECEIVED
APR 22 2024

HEALTH & HUMAN SERVICES
COMMISSIGNER'S QFFICE

Office of the Commissioner

NH Department of Health & Human Services
129 Pleasant Street

Concord, NH 03301

RE: Town of Belmont Annual Report on Opioid Abatement Trust Funding for FY2023

Dear Commissioner, Shibinette,

In accordance with RSA 126-A:84.IV., [ am pleased to submit this annual report regarding the
Town of Belmont Opioid Litigation Settlement distribution of $4,978.15 received in 2023 and to
date a total of $38,910.50. In 2023 we used $24,622.20 to purchase a TruNarc Laser for field
testing drugs in the field. This laser allows the officers to safely test the substances in the field
without risk to them getting exposed to the drugs. Funds were also allocated to train the officers

on how to use the laser.

These funds were deposited into an Opioid Litigation Settlement Revenue Fund, as designated
by the Board of Selectmen. The Town of Belmont continues to review the community needs and

developing a fair and transparent process for how best to spend the funds.

If you have any questions, please contact Town Administrator Alicia Jipson at

603-267-8300 x 124,

Sincerely,
Alicia Jipson

Town Administrator
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